
 

The Wilderness Center Nature Photo Club 
The May 18 meeting was called to order at 9:30 a.m. by 
president Shirley Weyrauch. There were 15 members and 3 
visitors in attendance. 
 
Minutes of the April 27, 2024, meeting were approved as presented.  
 
Treasurer's report was approved.  
 Checking Account 3,046.60 
 Petty Cash 30.00 
 ---------------------------------------------- 
 Total $ 3,076.60 
 
Photo Contest Winners:  None to report today.  The only upcoming contest is Foto Fest. 
 
Old Business:  Rich Patrick reported that almost 100 photos were taken in yesterday.  
Volunteers are still needed for Foto Fest on Saturday as well as for set-up and teardown.  YM 
Photo in Boardman is donating a $10 gift certification for each 1st place winner and a $100 gift 
certificate for best of show.  They are also providing refreshments for the awards 
presentation.   
 
There are still no volunteers for the new computer committee.  This will be tabled for now. 
 
There are still openings for the Pecha Kucha presentations for the July meeting. 
 
New Business:  None today. 
 
Photo topic:  Shirley Weyrauch won the shooting contest of photos that placed in 
competition. 
 
Program:  Today’s program was “Wandering Around in Search of Wild Orchids” presented by 
David Longfellow. 
 
Thank you to Dan Lux for providing refreshments. 
 
Next month’s meeting will be the Foto Fest awards presentation.  The July presentation will 
be Pecha Kucha talks by members.  The shooting topic will be composition.  We still need a 
volunteer for refreshments and bulletin board will be Foto Fest 2nd and 3rd place winners. 
 
Next meeting  
Meeting adjourned at 11:09 a.m.  The next meeting will be on June 22. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Lora Davis, Secretary 
 


